

Yulson From North
Feb 4th 1885
Cape Town

J. A. Anderson Esq.

Dear Sir

In reply to your letter
of the 2nd inst

I beg to state that
I sent a tender for the work of
the S.S. "Borghese" on Friday the 30th inst.

I saw the Chief Engineer
on Saturday morning. He told me that
if the work was done by Monday
morning the 2nd ultimo, that the Boat
would not let it prevent the ship
from sailing. I told him that

it could not be done in that
time. I waited over an hour
on board in order to see the Boat
but did not see him. The Chief
Engineer told me he would let me
know if they were going to have the
work done. He also told me that
the Boat said they could go to sea
without it being done. Since then
I did not hear any further about
it.

I remain

Yours

Respectfully

J. Shanks Esq.

per cons



Lloyd's Register
Foundation

GLS203-0120